
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
June 2016 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
 
NRPSI Registration  
 
The NRPSI annual registration fee from 1st September 2015 is £209.10 
(incl VAT). 
 
The registration fees should be considered as a professional subscription, 
as registration is required solely in order to be able to work as an 
interpreter in the UK. Although registration is not a statutory requirement, 
it is widely considered to be essential, for example registration with NRPSI 
is mandatory for working with the Metropolitan Police in London, and the 
Law Society specifies to their members that interpreters should be 
sourced from the National Register. 
 
The subscription fees paid to NRPSI are wholly and exclusively for the 
purpose of carrying out the profession of public service interpreting and 
should therefore be a deductible expense for tax purposes. 
 
A receipt showing evidence of paying the annual fee is available if 
required. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Registration Team 
admin@nrpsi.org.uk 




